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James Feenan - Fwd: Cell tower in residential area

From: PBS PBS REC EIVE
To: James Feenan
Date:  6/3/2020 2:49 PM JUN 03 2020

Subject: Fwd: Cell tower in residential area

Planning & Building Services Staff

County of Mendocino

Main Office:

860 N. Bush St, Ukiah CA 95482
Phone: (707) 234-6650

Coast Office:

120 W. Fir St, Fort Bragg CA 95437
Phone: (707) 964-5379

Web: www.co.mendocino.ca.us/planning/

>>> Marilu Paulson <marilup47@gmail.com> 6/3/2020 1:42 PM >>>

Dear Supervisor Haschak;

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed cell tower on Pine Mountain. This tower
would be quite close to my home. We bought this property with the understanding that it was in a
residential area. Even closer to the proposed tower are homes with young children. This is not a safe or
appropriate location for a huge, ugly cell tower and the radio frequency radiation it will give off. The
roads to access this site are narrow, winding and not built for the heavy truck traffic that will be necessary
to build and maintain this structure.

I'am not opposed to broadband but there are more appropriate locations without homes nearby. Please
do not allow this to be built in my neighborhood.

Sincerely,

MariLu Paulson

4951 Ridgewood Road
Willits, Ca
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